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As you are aware, the area is surrounded by public lands including designated Wilderness areas, thousands of
acres of County open space, an ex-Gold Medal trout river re-seeking that status, as well as thousands of acres
of working ranches protected by conservation easements.  

All of those things will be put in jeopardy by this process.

I urge you to deny this application.

Thank you.
Jeremy Hakes
686 Entrada Dr, Golden, Co 80401
jeremyhakes@gmail.com

https://www.google.com/maps/search/686+Entrada+Dr,+Golden,+Co+80401?entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:jeremyhakes@gmail.com
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September 17, 2020 
 
Jeremy Hakes 
686 Entrada Dr. 
Golden CO 80401 
 
 
Re: Kilgore Companies; Peak Ranch Resource; Incomplete Objection Letter 
 
Mr Hakes,  
 
On September 17, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) 
received your objection letter for the proposed Peak Ranch Resource reclamation permit, 
M2020-041. Your submittal was missing some required information.  In order to be considered 
a party to the application process, you must provide your phone number pursuant to Rule 
1.7.1(2)(a).  Please provide the Division with your phone number by the close of the public 
comment period on October 8, 2020.   
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at eric.scott@state.co.us or (303) 229-9414. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Eric Scott 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Ec: Michael Cunningham; DRMS 
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